

Dear Parent/Carer,	06/03/24
As we are approaching the month of Ramadar	1.
We understand that some children may fast fo	or part of the day.
If you wish for your child in year 5 or 6 to fast,	we will support them to do so.
Please complete the consent form attached and return it to school as soon as possible. Children will not be able to fast without written parental consent. Children younger than Y5/6 should not fast during the school day.	
Please note, we will encourage children to bre wellbeing.	eak their fast if there is a risk to their health and
We would like to take this opportunity to wish Ramadan Mubarak to all our community.	
Thanks you	
YJS	
Ramadan	
Permission slip for children in Year 5 and Year 6	
Name of child	Class

My child will bring in a snack and a bottle of water in case they need to break their fast.

I give permission for my child to fast